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I think all animals removed should go to ethical rescues I also believe adoption prices should be 

capped at $800 max. The RSPCA ask $1,500+ for sought after breeds this should not happen. All 

prices should be same.  

It should be about helping innocent animals find the perfect home whether it be a young working 

dog or an old lap dog, a second chance at a good life should be first priority before profits! 


